
Dear Community Members, 

As we continue to work towards a brighter future for those re-entering our community, we want 

to take a moment to recognize the incredible strength and resilience of individuals on this 

journey. Your support can significantly impact their lives and the overall well-being of our 

community. 

Engaging in reentry efforts is not just about helping individuals reintegrate; it's about fostering a 

more inclusive and supportive environment for all. We encourage you to consider the ways in 

which you can contribute, whether through mentorship, volunteering, or simply offering a 

listening ear. 

Your involvement can help break down barriers and create pathways to success. Together, we 

can build a community where everyone has the opportunity to thrive, regardless of their past. 

Remember, every small act of kindness can lead to significant change. 

Thank you for your commitment to supporting our community and embracing the power of 

redemption and growth. 

With gratitude, 

Your Community Support Team 


